
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/10/2017 3:38:08 PM
Subject: DSS Matter

Do you recall the Lt. Gov speaking to Deborah Lee at Anderson Mill Baptist Church re: a DSS matter involving the 
“Librett Family”? If so, can you advise me as to who to refer her to?
 
Lily
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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